
 

  

Graduation night for 6th class. 

Congratulations to all the children in 6th class on 
their graduation. It was a lovely night with the 
children giving a power point presentation of all 
the work they have done this year. It was amazing 
to see the variety of events that the children 
experienced. They shared their favourite memories 
with us all. They entertained us with their singing . 

A very special thank you to Mr Callaghan and Ms 
Markham who through their dedication made the 
graduation a fantastic night. 

Many thanks to the parents’ committee for 
providing pizza for the children. 

Thank you to the board of management for 
providing nibbles for the adults. 

A great night was had by all. 

Our book rental scheme is very successful. This 
coming year we are providing readers in junior 
infants up to second class at no cost. We are also 
providing the new religion programme , Grow in 
Love, to 3rd and 4th class. These are cost saving 
measures for parents and we are delighted to be 
able to do so. 

 

 

 

Another year is over and it seemed to fly. I hope 
everyone has a great summer, a well -earned rest 
for one and all. Many thanks to you all for your 
continued support. It is much appreciated. 

See you all on Thursday the 31st of August. 

 

 

Mrs Murphy 

 

 

 

 

 
June 29, 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Sports day was a great success. The children had great 
fun participating in the various races. The Man O War 
GAA club is a fantastic venue for us to use and we 
thank them for allowing us to use this great facility. 

 

 

Vintage Cake Sale 

This was organised by the Parents’ Committee and 
was a resounding success. Apart from raising funds it 
proved to be a fantastic social occasion where parents 
sat and chatted for the day. €1300 was raised. 
Congrats to the winners of the Best Cupcake and Best 
Cake competition. 

A huge thanks to you all for supporting this event. 

 

BOM annual report on website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

School reopens Thursday the 31st of August. 

 

Happy holidays. 

 



 

Ms Coyle 

 

 

 

School track suit. 

The school track suit is compulsory. 
Uniform is optional. The track suit can 
be purchased in McFaddens in 
Balbriggan. This is the only track suit 
that is permitted. 

School starts at 9.20 am. 

Please ensure from August that your 
child is on time for school.  

A letter to explain lateness and 
absence is a requirement from the 
Department of Education. 

Thank you for your support in both 
these matters. 

Website: read BOM annual report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff for 2017/2018 

Junior infants: Ms Markham 

Junior/senior infants: Ms Mc Kiernan 

Senior infants: Mrs Kennedy 

First class: Ms Gleeson 

First/ second class:  

Second class:  

Third class :Ms Farrell 

Third/fourth class: Mr Callaghan 

Fourth class: Ms O Mahony 

Fifth class: Mr Caffrey 

Fifth/sixth class: Ms Andrews 

Sixth class: Ms Hannon 

Learning support/Resource 

Mrs Callaghan 

Mrs Mc Govern 

Ms McCrudden 

Ms Calnan 

Mrs Patterson/ 

 

Congratulations to Ms Burns who is changing schools to St 
David’s NS , Artane to take up a permanent position. Our 
loss is a huge gain for St David’s, we will miss her. 

Congratulations to Ms Calnan and Ms McKiernan who are 
now permanent members of staff. 

 

Voluntary Contribution: 

Thank you all for your voluntary contributions. The 
following is a break- down of how it was spent: 

€900 : textaparent  €296: Gaeilge resources( licences for 
Bua ns Cainte, large books and readers €654.36 wifi 
boosters 

 

 


